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The following letter was sent to Kirt Hine days after he first enrolled at Yale 
in the fall of 1935 by his uncle, Charles Potter Hine, a prominent Cleveland, 
Ohio attorney.  Kirt subsequently enclosed this letter in a letter he wrote 
his parents in Seattle in February of 1936. 
 
In it “Uncle Charlie” reminds Kirt that he had also attended Yale and 
obtained his undergraduate degree there in 1898 and law degree in 1901.  
He also mentions that Kirt’s great-grandfather, Homer Hine had graduated 
from Yale in 1797 and that he had Homer’s Yale diploma hanging on his law 
office wall.  Finally Charlie tells Kirt a little about who his ancestors and 
relatives were. 
 
Charlie suggests that Charles Hall (brother of Cornelia W. Hall), another 
Kirtland descendent and Kirt’s second cousin once removed, attended Yale 
but I have been unable to directly confirm this.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 


